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Good morning 
 
A very quick note in regard to the Egg Industry, and caged hens.  We all know this is shameful 
animal cruelty, and I think it is about time that this fact is acknowledged and made illegal. 
 
There is no point going on and on about this cruel Industry, we all know that facts, so please 
make this cruelty illegal……In NSW, and people like me will never stop trying to make this 
illegal in all of Australia, and the World. 
 
Enough is enough, the suffering of animals needs to stop in the name of Human convenience. 
 
Many thanks for your time  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Helen Guy 


